
 

 

Cheselbourne 
Village 
School 

Friday 7th January 2022 

 

 
Dear Parents 



 

 

 

Spring Term 2022 is now here and we have started the term with plenty of learning and a huge 

variety of weather conditions and temperatures. The COVID variants and continually updated 

guidance still has a huge impact on everything that we do. We are following this advice in order 

to minimise the spread, and this includes ventilation in the classroom. Our newly installed 

ventilation monitors are in full-flow use and we will get the balance as best we can to ensure 

that safety measures are in place and a warmth of care in the classroom is also present. You 

can help by considering the layers that the children are wearing in relation to the temperature on 

the day. If it is extremely cold, like it has been this week, it would be suitable to have vest layers, 

shirt layers and jumper layers as this would form a really good base. Of course, coats can be 

worn indoors if necessary.  

I will continue to regularly update you in relation to COVID guidance changes and close 

contacts. I really appreciate the patience and support that you have given us when we have 

communicated ‘potential’ close contacts, as this has been something we have had to do as a 

one bubble school.  

Thank you for your continued support. 

Kind regards,  

Mr C Perry 

Mr C. Perry 

Headteacher 

 

 



 

 

 

CVS needs your vote - Tesco 
Do you shop in Tesco? 
 
We are delighted to let you know that the 
Cheselbourne Village School application to the 
Tesco Community Grants Scheme has been 
successful and our project will be put forward to 
a customer vote in Tesco stores.   
 
Voting will commence in store from the first week 
of January 2022 and continue until 31st March 
2022 - Dorchester -  DT1 2RY Superstore 
 
The project with the highest number of votes across our region will receive £1,500 
(or the amount that was requested up to this value), the second placed project 
£1,000 (or the amount that was requested up to this value), and the third placed 
project £500 
 
If you’re in store, we would love your vote!! 

 

Spare clothes - return 
Please can you return any spare clothing that might have made its way home in the Autumn term. 

Preferably cleaned!  

 

We are currently low on a few items so if you have any that you are willing to donate then this will be 

much appreciated. In particular, 5/6 years old. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Donations needed… 
‘White’ material - Sheets, curtains, pillow cases.  

Any objects along the theme of Ice / Snow / Polar! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Achievers Assembly Awards for this week… 
 

Butterfly Class star pupil - Darcie 

Kingfisher Class star pupil - Evan 
DASP Citizen - Dan 

Lunchtime award - Claudia / Charlie 
Golden Broom - Kingfisher class 
House points (weekly) - Cherry 

 
 
 
 

Safeguarding Support  
  

If you ever have a concern about a child, please contact our Designated Safeguarding Lead 
Mr Perry 

  
In the absence of Mr Perry please speak to our deputy Designated Safeguarding Leads: 

Mrs Collett or Mrs Mowlam 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

2021-22 Term Dates 

 Spring TERM 2022 

Monday 3 January - Bank Holiday - Children not in school 

Tuesday 4 January - Children return 

SPRING HALF TERM - Monday 21 February - Friday 25 February 2022 

(Friday  28 February - INSET DAY - Children not in school) 

Tuesday 1 March - start of second half of SPRING TERM 

Thursday 3 March - WORLD BOOK DAY 

 

Friday 8 April - Last day of SPRING TERM 

EASTER  HOLIDAY 

 

 

Newsletters and Information -  Please remember that key information and copies of 
letters are on the school website:  www.cheselbourne.dorset.sch.uk 

 

http://www.cheselbourne.dorset.sch.uk/
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